HOMECOMING 2024

Dear 5th & 6th Grade Families.

Come celebrate WMHS Homecoming with us!

We have two opportunities to participate:

- Homecoming Carnival: We are in need of student volunteers to help manage the Setauket Elementary School game booth! Volunteers will also have the opportunity to earn community service hours for their participation
- <u>Halftime Parade:</u> March with us as we proudly represent Setauket and display our 5th and 6th grade banners. Best banner wins! (more info to come)

To participate, please scan the QR code or email: GraduatingClass@setauketpta.com

We look forward to seeing you!

Your Graduating Class Committee Co-Chairs Cameron, Jacquie, Kristine & Michelle



